
OFFICE STAFF AND REPORTING 

ABSENCES 

Due to a change in office staff, we are 

trying to narrow down the amount of 

phone calls received during peak 

times.  To report a child’s absence you 

can now fill a form in online and 

return this by 9:30am. 

If a form is not received or the reasons 

for absence are vague you will then 

receive a phone call from Jade. 

https://www.kingsfoldprimary.com/

parents/report-an-absence  

Please can all children travelling to and 

from school on bikes or scooters have a 

helmet on?  There have been a few 

instances where children have been 

spotted looking unsafe and the last 

thing we’d want is a child to get 

injured. 

Attendance Scheme 

I have given out 71 raffle tickets to the 

children with 96% attendance or above for 

autumn half term. 

Please could you write their name on this 

and send it back to school to go in the draw? 

The autumn draw will be drawn at the end of 

the next half-term. 

18th October 2019 

New Curriculum 

Our new curriculum is now half a term 

in.  I personally have seen some 

wonderful topic work in geography, art 

with lots of computing opportunities.  I 

hope the work you are seeing on 

Seesaw is allowing you as parents and 

carers to see just how engaging this new 

way of working is. 

I would like to thank the staff who 

worked extremely hard to plan a 

curriculum to engage the children of 

Kingsfold whilst challenging them to 

learn new knowledge and skills. 

https://www.kingsfoldprimary.com/parents/report-an-absence
https://www.kingsfoldprimary.com/parents/report-an-absence

